
St. James United Church 
Announcements 

January 29, 2023 

 

Upcoming Events:  

• Sun. Feb. 5th – 10am – Worship Service 

• Sun. Feb. 12th – 10am - Annual Congregational Meeting 

• Mon. Feb. 13th – 1pm – UCW Meeting (upper room) 

• Sun. Feb. 19th – 10am – Worship Service / Inclement Weather Date for ACM 

• Sun. Feb. 26th – 10am – Baden Powell Service 

 

Thank you to this Sunday's volunteers who make our time of gathering meaningful and fun. 

Greeter:  Joyce Feren 

Lay Reader:  Hilary Mallett 

Refreshments:  Ross & Doreen Parker 

 

Please remember to sign your name to our Sunday gatherings lists for Greeter, Lay Reader or 

Refreshments. The lists are posted in the Upper Room. Thank you!! 

 

Sunday School Room Clean-up 

If anyone has left items in any of the 3 Sunday school rooms downstairs that don’t belong to the 

Christian Education committee or Sunday School, we are asking that you please remove them by 

February 17.  We are making plans to start Sunday school classes in the near future and will be doing 

a big clean up in these rooms. If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Shirley King at 

shirleyking@rogers.com or 705-722-0150. Thank you! ~ Shirley King, Christian Ed Committee 

 

Finance 

1. Tax Receipts for 2022 donations are now available. Please pick them up from Silvia Leibundgut. 

2. Our weekly offering is both a practical and symbolic act of our commitment to serve Christ and 

build the church. 

Although we can’t actually ‘pass the plate’ online, you are encouraged to continue your gift to the 

church as the work of SJUC continues into 2023. 

How? 
• Drop off or mail your cheque to the church at 2230 Victoria St. W., Innisfil, ON L9S 1K5 

• Go on PAR (call the church for details); or 

• See our website for a link to Canada Helps, where you can donate online and get an instant tax 

receipt. 

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:shirleyking@rogers.com


Reaching Out to The Wider Community… 

 

In Support of My Sister's Place 
A women's shelter in New Tecumseth 

 

Celebrate Valentine’s Day 
by enjoying dinner with loved ones 

at 

“chez Valentine” 
(a fine dining experience) 

 

Midhurst United Church 
Friday February 10 2023 

~ Dinner will be served at 6:00 PM ~ 
(Donations will be discreetly welcomed following dinner) 

 
 

RSVP 
phone: 705-722-6331 or e-mail: office@midhurstunitedchurch.ca 

 

Seating is limited; 
please book early to avoid disappointment! 

Upon advance request, our menu can be modified 
for those who are vegetarian or gluten-sensitive. 
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An Innispirit Opportunity 

“Prayer Yoga” with Krista - Starting February 1st, Wednesdays at 3:30 at Churchill United 

Church. Note: We are skipping Feb 15 as Krista is away!  Drop-ins welcome. Comfortable, 

casual, relaxed. We will practice relaxing and going deeper, connecting to God and 

rejuvenating our body, mind and soul. Open to all adults and all levels. Accessible from the 

main entrance to the fellowship hall. For more info, contact Krista at 647-280-0387, or 

e-mail kristamlive@gmail.com. See you there! 

 
 

For updates on the ongoing work of the United Church of Canada, click on the link below 

for their newsletter entitled "E-ssentials" 

-- The United Church of Canada E-ssentials - September 13, 2022 

https://mailchi.mp/united-church/es220830-1050176?e=fbdc2a77e6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please submit all announcements via e-mail to Heather Thompson by noon on Tuesdays. 

Thank you! 
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